Gregory Denton

Ban scrubbers for the heavy oil exhaust that is emitted by cruise ships. The scrubber output
contains toxins that pollute our invaluable coastal waters, home to marine life that supports a vast
ecosystem of biodiversity and Native tribes. Hold the cruise industry accountable to not impacting
sensitive ocean environments.



